
 

 

ANN ARBOR HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION 

RESOLUTION TO URGE COUNCIL TO ADD THE CROWN LANGUAGE TO 

THE CHAPTER 112 NON-DISCRIMINATION ORDINANCE 

 

(This resolution was passed by all the members of the Ann Arbor Human Rights 

Commission present at their May 19, 2021 meeting.) 

 

RESOLVED:  The Ann Arbor Human Rights Commission enthusiastically moves to 

approve the inclusion of the “Crown language” to the Ann Arbor Non-Discrimination 

Ordinance.  
 


